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Call for Presentations 

 

Educational Practices in Business Education:  

What have we learnt and how do we move forward? 

- Education in the post-pandemic era  
 

 

Aim and Scope 

Örebro University School of Business invites you to the 4th NIBES Research Workshop on 22nd of 

March, 2022. The session will be led by Dr. Elin Vimefall, Senior Lecturer in Economics and Deputy 

Head of School. 

 

The aim of the session is to exchange ideas and experiences among members of the Network of 

International Business and Economics Schools. This session focuses on what we have learnt from 

the experiences with distance learning during the pandemic and how we move forward into the 

post-pandemic era. What will be the new ways to teach and deliver education?   

 

 

Abstract submission  

Please send the presentation proposition in a pdf file to Elin Vimefall: elin.vimefall@oru.se 

   

The document should contain:  

• presentation title,  

• presenter(s) name, surname, and affiliation,  

• short abstract (about 200 words).  

 

Session  

The session will be conducted on Zoom. Each presentation will last about 10 minutes and will be 

followed by 10 minutes of discussion. 

 

Timeline  

Deadline for abstract submission:   1st of March, 2022  

Acceptance decision:  7th of March, 2022 

Program Release:  14th of March, 2022 

Session:  22nd of March, 2022, 1 pm – 3pm 

Contact  

Abstract Proposals: Elin Vimefall, Senior Lecturer in Economics: elin.vimefall@oru.se  

  

Online Session Organization: Agnieszka Nawrocka, International Relations Office, Cracow 

University of Economics agnieszka.nawrocka@uek.krakow.pl 

 


